
Plan ahead, you don’t want to miss… 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

                    Grade 2 Open House 
 When: Thursday, August 1, 2019 

 Where: Aina Haina School Cafeteria 

 Why: To gain an understanding of your  
           child’s 2nd grade experience 
 Who: Parents of incoming 2nd graders.  

(due to limited space we are unable to 
accommodate children at this event.) 
 

 Agenda:  5:15-5:30 pm   drop off school supplies 
                                              at your child’s classroom 
 
                5:30-6:15 pm     Grade 2 Presentation 

                                 -Introduction of teachers 
                                                                                    -Grade Level Expectations 
•                                                                               - Curriculum 
 
                                      *Be sure to come to this event!  There will be NO  
•                                       2nd grade presentation at the AHS Open House  
•                                       Night. 
                                      *Bring your calendars! Sign up sheets for parent 
                                        volunteers. 
 
                                     

 


